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                                     PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

                                                      

With the second quarter of the year behind us, we are now on the flip
side of 2019 and enjoying the prime of the summer golf season.  I hope
you can all find time to sign up for the upcoming RGC events.  Just
over  the  horizon  is  the  Net  Amateur  and  3rd Day  on  the  Oaks
tournament this month, followed by the Club Championship in August.

 
Our July Open Meeting will be on Thursday, July 18 th, 6:30 p.m., at
the Diamond Oaks snack bar. Come join us for a cold one and discuss

the direction of the club.  Be advised, if you’re not there to make your voice heard, be prepared
to  quietly  live  with  the  memberships’  decisions  made  in  your  absence.   As  always,
complimentary hors d’oeuvres will be served.  

Among the important topics we will address is the clubs’ web conversion from the old RGC
website to the new Member Planet.  Our new Webmaster, Tim Turnquist, has taken over this
endeavor and is doing an outstanding job helping the club through this transition.   Tim will
address some of the general issues for our members to BOLO (be on the lookout for), regarding
the impending rollout of Member Planet.

In closing, I’d like to take a minute to recognize our outgoing Webmaster, Steve Riess.  Steve
has done an excellent job for many years managing all issues and bugs relevant to the club’s



website, tournament signups, and other computer issues our members have encountered.  We are
all deeply in debt to Steve for offering his services and are sad to see him go.  We are also
grateful to Steve for fulfilling his role despite any of the adversity life has thrown his way. 

Please encourage your friends, family and coworkers to join the RGC.  We need to grow our
membership  to  keep  the  club  healthy,  which  translates  to  large  tournament  fields,  which
translates to larger payouts in the tournaments.  If there are any club related issues that you think
require my attention, please don’t hesitate to let me know.  See you on the course.

Dennis Foxx
RGC President

    
 
                    
                                       VICE PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE                                

                 
Well RGC we are half way through the 2019 season and it has been a good season so far 

and hope the rest of the 2019 season will be just as exciting. We do have some good tournaments
coming up with the Club Championship right around the corner. Also, the Invitational 
tournament will be here soon as well and I hope to see everyone bring out a friend to check out 
the club and hopefully join us and the RGC to help our club grow. We are always on the lookout 
to bring new members in. 

We will be having our quarterly open meeting this Thursday July 18th at 6:30 pm and we 
hope to see anyone there that may have questions or concerns about the club. We will be happy 
to discuss any new concerns that anyone may have. We will also be serving refreshments after 
the meeting.

With the end of the year approaching quickly its not too soon think about our Club 
Christmas party. We will be having the party at the Timber Creek Ballroom this year with a 
buffet style dinner with Tri Tip and Chicken. We will also have a bartender in the ballroom so 
you don’t have to go out to the bar for your drinks. They have a dance floor for those that would 
like to enjoy some dancing after dinner. I will finalize all of the other details for the pricing and 
everything by the next newsletter. I hope to see everyone there as it will be a fun evening to 
enjoy with the club members and their spouses or dates. 

Good luck to everyone on the rest of the 2019 season!!

Steve Hiett
Vice President

              



                                                RULES CHAIRPERSON

It's been a mild summer so far and things on the rules side have
been fairly quiet. One subject that has come up is when 
looking for a lost ball the amount of time allowed has been 
shortened to 3 minutes. In the 2019 rules changes this was 
shortened to increase pace of play. The time starts when a 
player starts looking for his or her ball. I have checked my 

watch while looking for a lost ball and it is not very long. I would recommend doing this on your
own to see just how fast 3 minutes goes by. Remember when in doubt hit a provisional ball. Now
that summer is here nobody wants to be out in the heat any longer than they have to.
      The other thing I wanted to remind all players of is there is an area between the 16th and 17th
hole where a tree fell, its ground under repair. The ground is torn up from the removal of the tree 
and there are still broken branches laying on the ground. I have marked it a couple times but it 
fades or gets mowed. Relief is allowed in this area until the area is repaired, nearest point of 
relief no closer to the hole. 

Thanks, as always and if you have any questions or concerns, I would love to hear from you. 

Rules Chairperson 

Steve Taylor 



                                TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR’S MESSAGE 

           
Well we have made it halfway through the year. This has been a busy 
quarter with the rain causing some rescheduling of events.

We just completed the busiest of the time we have 5 play day over 3 
weekends. Thanks to all that helped me get all the results, skins and closest 
to the pin and especially clean up after.

Congratulation to all the winner of this quarter’s majors.

NCGA 4 Ball – 
Mark Donnan & Dave Bloodgood
Gary Saylor & Vic Anderson

54 Hole Individual Championships –
Steve Hiett Gross Overall
Hamasaki, Ben Net Overall

Senior NCGA 4 Ball –
Steve Hitchcock & Ed Powell
Rafa Sierra & Pat Kidder

54 Hole Team Championship –
Jeff Backmon & Harry Wharff
Wes Garbe & Gary Krohn

We still have late entries. This causes extra work for Charlie, Gary and I. We will do what we 
can to get any player in when we can, because the more players the better. I create the tee time 
base off when the entries are turned in the earlier the entry the earlier the time. I provide the tee 
times to the pro shop and the player, Tuesday night at the latest.

I will only be able to get late entries in if there is a cancellation or an open spot. We still have 
many events left this year; I hope to see more new faces play our events. 

Thank you, 
Jesse Sierra 



                                          HANDICAPPER’S MESSAGE

                                                          

Hi everybody, not only am I the Handicap Chairperson but I'm also the Club 
Ambassador so I am wearing two hats.
Just want to remind you that if you play only 9 holes, you should post your 
scores for the 9 holes.  If you 
are not sure how to do this, please contact me an I'd be happy to help you.
The Club Ambassador program is something that was started recently by the 
NCGA. One of the items 

mentioned was all the benefits available to members. To see the benefits available click on the 
link 
https://ncga.org/membership/member-benefits/
.  You enter your GHIN number and last name to access.
There are many discounts from hotels to car rentals to discounts on cell phones among other 
things.
If you have any questions, please contact me at either 
handicap@rosevillegolfclub.com
 or 
(916) 782-3579.
See ya

Gary A Krohn
Handicap Chairperson



ROSEVILLE GOLF CLUB

OPEN MEETING

Thursday

July 18th, 2019

6:30 PM

DIAMOND OAKS

LEGENDS AND HEROES

SNACK BAR

     Refreshments will be served


